


Scoot Fit  

All classes took part in Scoot Fit sessions this month and had a fantastic time! Thank you to 
the PSA for helping to fund this great opportunity. 

They were shown how to ride scooters correctly and then had fun scooting around the 
playground and playing a new sport ScootBall! 

A great way to exercise and have fun at the same time! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Visit from Parliament 

Our KS2 children had an assembly led by an Education and Engagement Officer to explain how the UK 
Parliament operates. 

The children learnt about the difference between the House of Commons and House of Lords and the 
roles each of these have. It was explained to them how new laws are proposed, discussed, voted and 
then either agreed or refused.  

To reinforce this idea a bill proposal was acted out with some of the children in the role of Members of 
Parliament, Members of the House of Lords and Speaker.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

There were new additions to the 
EYFS classes last week as they 
excitedly welcomed four new 
fluffy pupils!  
The children have loved 
watching the ducklings hatch in 
the incubator, grow and gain 
their little personalities!  Having 
the ducklings has also 
encouraged the children to do 
some independent writing, they 
have written sentences 
describing the ducklings and 
both classes wrote to their 
buddies and invited them to 
come and see them. The year 4 
buddy classes thoroughly 
enjoyed this too! 
 



World Book Day 2024

Thank you everyone who dressed up, donated and 
participated in World Book Day 2024!  We had a lot 
going on throughout the day and everyone agreed that 
there was a real reading buzz around the school.  

We had some fantastic and original costumes from 
pupils and staff, with everyone referencing their 
favourite books or authors.  We managed to get our 
key stages together for assemblies in the morning and 

different ways children like to read from Audio books to 
reading upside down!  

The Stories in a box were amazing and such a lot of 
effort had gone into them.  Winners were chosen from 
across the key stages and wone a book voucher for the 
book fair. The stories in a box have been displayed in 
the library for the whole school to look at.

We were lucky enough to have the Scholastic Book 
Fair during World Book Day this year and many of you 
used your World Book Day token to pay toward your 
book.  We sold over £1500 worth of books and this will 
generate plenty of rewards which we can use to buy 
new books for the library.  Thank you to everyone who 
came and bought a book.

Thank you again to those who helped make World 
Book Day 2024 a great success for Mountfields Lodge.









A Few Reminders  

 

 

 

For indoor PE: 
 A pair of PLAIN black shorts, football or cycling-type; 
 A PLAIN white T-shirt; 

For outdoor PE: 
 A PLAIN black, grey or blue sweatshirt; 
 A pair of coordinating tracksuit bottoms in black, grey or blue; 
 A pair of trainers. 

We will be sending reminders home if children are not in the correct PE kit 

N.B. If, for religious reasons, black shorts for girls cannot be worn, a pair of close-fitting black 
PE leggings should be worn instead 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 


